TREES TEAM
Southampon City Council
Civic Centre
Southampton

S014 7Ly

25 October 2023

Dear Sir/Madam
RE: I - G cnville Court, Old Farm Drive, Southampton SO18 2QH
We act on behalf of_ Landlord of Grenville Court, Old Farm Drive,

Southampton SO18 2QH . We write to express our objections to the tree preservation order that has
been issued on 2 Norway Maple and 2 Silver Birch under reference T2-776.

We are concerned about potential damage being caused by the tree roots to the building and
drainage system. In order to gather more information and assess the situation accurately, we have
commissioned reports from reputable tree surgeons and a structural engineer.

These reports are currently being prepared and will provide a clear evaluation of the extent of the
damage caused by the tree roots. Once we receive these reports, we will be more than happy to

share them with the council for your reference.

We understand the importance of preserving trees and the benefits they provide to the
environment. However, in this particular case, our primary concern is the well-being and safety of
the residents living in Grenville Court. It is imperative that the potential risks associated with the tree
roots damaging the building and drainage system are considered and addressed appropriately.

We kindly request that the council review our objections and consider the evidence we will soon
provide.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We trust that you will give our concerns due
consideration and act in the best interest of all parties involved.

Yours sincerely




